
 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

Date:  November 13, 2024 

To:   Frank Davilla, Interim Town Manager 

From:   Emily Alves, CPA Finance/HR Director 

Re:  ACFR Award for Fiscal Year 2023 

 

DISCUSSION 

  
The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) recently 

awarded the Town of Juno Beach the Certification of Achievement in Excellence in Financing 

Reporting for its annual comprehensive financial report (ACFR) for the fiscal year ended September 

30, 2023.  

 

The certificate of achievement is the highest form of recognition in government accounting and 

financial reporting, and its attainment represents a significant accomplishment by a government and 

its management. This accolade reflects Juno Beach’s commitment to meeting the highest principles 

and best practices in governmental accounting and reporting. 

 

The GFOA advances excellence in government finance by providing best practices, professional 

development, resources and practical research for more than 21,000 members and the communities 

they serve.  

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Receive and file. 

 

 

 

 

 


